
Federation of Dance Clubs of New Brunswick, Inc.

Distinguished Service Awards Dance Bid to Host

To All Clubs:

We, the Federation of Dance Clubs of New Brunswick, Inc., are seeking those clubs 
interested in hosting the Annual General Meeting and Distinguished Service Awards 
Dance on the day of May 25, 2024.  In the past we have always followed a 
rotation among at that time the three set associations in the province. Since clubs 
are getting smaller and it is making it harder to keep the rotation, we are asking 
the following of any club or group interested in hosting this event.

Any of those clubs interested in hosting the event please indicate your interest by 
returning the following form postmarked no later than March 15, 2023.  When you
come back to us please indicate with a proof of a tentative booking for a facility 
from 1:00 pm till 12:00 am on the Saturday listed above.  Any and all other details 
will be confirmed after a location has been chosen.

We thank you in advance for your interest in hosting our event on our behalf and 
look forward to working with you in the near future.  Always keep in mind we will 
always try and rotate the dance as the Board deems fit.

Yours in Dancing,

Mike & Gerry Lefebvre
President Couple
Federation of Dance Clubs of New Brunswick, Inc.

Club Name:_________________________________________________

Contact Person(s):___________________________________________

Tentative Confirmation of Location:______________________________

__________________________________________________________

The Fine Print

If hosting the Awards Dance & Annual General Meeting the club will host the dance like any
other dance.  You will look after the collection of monies at the door and sale of 50/50.  

You will also pay all expenses related to the dance including but not limited to the caller and
cuer, rent and any other expenses occurred.  Award items are provided by the Federation at
our expense.  If there is a profit from the dance it is yours to keep for hosting the event on
our behalf.  If there is a loss the Federation will pay all monies associated with the loss on
the dance to bring it to a zero balance.  When choosing a location please try and choose a

hall that will hold a minimum of 8 squares comfortably.


